Weekly News - Friday 16th July 2021

Year 6

Dear Parents and Carers,

What an exciting week we have had! The children performed brilliantly in
Macbeth and truly rose to the occasion. All of the scenes have been filmed and
are currently being put together. The final piece should - technology permitting -
be posted next week.

If this wasn’t enough, the children also had a fantastic time dragon boating on Tuesday. The
weather was perfect and the smiles on the children’s faces said it all.

And now onto the final week of primary school..the children are looking forward to the party and
Leavers' Assembly.

Curriculum

Our main focus this week was, of course, Macbeth. The children are now busily writing scripts for the Leavers’
Assembly and practising their performances.

The school nurse visited on Friday for the final RSE talk for Year 6.

Notices & Reminders

Leavers’ Party - Wednesday 21st July: This starts at 5:30 pm and finishes at 7pm. Please ensure you
return the ‘slip’ to let the class teacher know who will be collecting your child by MONDAY.

Leavers’ Assembly - Thursday 22nd July. Each class will be having its own Leavers’ Assembly as
previously communicated. Spaces are limited to ONE adult per child. We're sorry but siblings may not
atftend.

Last Day - Friday 23rd July. The Year é children will be dismissed last on this day at 1:40 pm.

Library books must now be returned by Wednesday 21st July. Please ask your child to bring any books
they have into school and put them in the box in their classrooms.

SHIRT SIGNING: Your child may bring a school shirt into school from Monday ready to be signed by
teachers and fellow pupils.

Diamond Work Award

Everyone in Year 6 for their outstanding Macbeth performance



